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Dear PTC Supporters,

As we gather on this Giving Tuesday, I am filled with gratitude for the incredible community that surrounds 
Pioneer Technology Center (PTC). In the spirit of generosity and compassion, I invite you to join hands with us 
as we embark on a mission close to our hearts; providing scholarships to deserving students who dream of a 
brighter future through education.

At PTC, we believe that every student deserves the opportunity to pursue their dreams. Unfortunately, 
financial barriers often stand in the way of these aspirations. We aim to break down those barriers by 
allocating scholarships that will empower students to overcome financial obstacles and reach their full 
potential.

Your support can make a profound impact on the lives of these students. It’s not just about funding education; 
it’s about investing in the future of our community. With your generosity, we can nurture talent, foster 
ambition, and create a ripple effect that extends far beyond the walls of our institution. Together, we can be 
the catalyst for change, transforming lives and building a strong foundation for success.

As we open our hearts on this special day of giving, let us remember the transformative power of education. 
Your contribution, no matter the size, will play a vital role in shaping the future of these students. Join us in 
making this Giving Tuesday a day of hope, opportunity, and empowerment. Together, we can ensure that 
every aspiring mind has the chance to flourish and create a better life for themselves and their families. 

With heartfelt gratitude,
J Berry Harrison III
Board Member, PTC Foundation Board 


